IN THE NAPOLEON MUNICIPAL COURT OF HENRY COUNTY, OHIO

GENERAL ORDER

In light of Governor DeWine’s easing of Ohio’s mask mandated, effective May 19, 2021
and continuing until further order all court, employees who are fully vaccinated shall no longer
be required to wear a mask in employee areas and during business hours. All employees must
wear a mask in public areas of the courthouse and the courtroom itself. All other persons except
for court employees shall still be required to wear a mask at all times in the courthouse until

further order. All persons and employees in the courtroom must wear a mask at all time.
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